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UAE NATIONAL AGENDA PARAMETER TESTING FOR IBT ARABIC(A/B) EXAM 

(Year 4 to Year 8) 
 

Dear Parents,  

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the upcoming UAE 

National Agenda Parameter Testing for the IBT (Internet-Based Test) Arabic Exam, which 

will be conducted at our school/institution. 

The IBT Arabic Language tests are designed to assess proficiency in Arabic Reading, Grammar, 

Spelling and Vocabulary through multiple-choice questions in response to a variety of texts and 

situations. The tests offer students and schools the opportunity to participate in a standardised 

Arabic assessment which can provide comprehensive diagnostic feedback and benchmark 

performance against other schools in the region. 

As part of our commitment to providing high-quality education and ensuring our students are 

well-prepared to meet the educational objectives set by the UAE National Agenda, we have 

organised this important examination. The results will help us tailor our educational programs 

and support your child's language learning. 

Here are the details for the testing session: 

Test Window: November 6th -10th, 2023 

Time: School Hours 

Location: ICT Lab 

 

Testing Guidelines: 

1. All students who are required to take the IBT Arabic Exam for the UAE National Agenda 

Parameter will participate in this session. 

2. Please ensure your child report to school for this examination 

3. We kindly request your support in emphasizing the importance of this exam to your child and 

ensuring they approach it with seriousness and commitment. 

4. Students should dress appropriately and conduct themselves in a respectful and professional 

manner during the testing session. 



 
 

 

This examination is a valuable opportunity for your child to demonstrate their Arabic language 

skills and contribute to our educational objectives. We kindly request your cooperation in making 

sure your child is well-prepared and attends the testing session on the specified date and time. 

If you have any questions or concerns related to this exam, please do not hesitate to contact the 

Key Stage Head Ms. Mary: headofks2@applecommunityschool.ae  and Ms. Leena: 

leena.b@applecommunityschool.ae Your partnership and support are greatly appreciated as we 

work together to achieve the educational goals of the UAE National Agenda. 

Thank you for your continued trust in our institution and for being an essential part of your child's 

educational journey. 

Kind Regards,  

Pretty Khosla  
Pretty Khosla 

Principal 
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